Primary 4 Autumn Bulletin

Below is a brief summary of some of the work your child will be involved in this term:

Context
This term, Primary 4 are focusing their topic learning around the novel ‘Charlie and the Chocolate Factory’. This novel study will link with the children’s literacy learning with connections to their writing, comprehension and grammar. There will be further links within Art & Design, with the children having the opportunity to create a variety of imaginative designs related to real-life contexts.


Literacy
This term, the children will be working to revise previously taught spelling sounds and rules that may have been forgotten over lockdown, as well as being introduced to new sounds and rules. This will be delivered to the children using the Jolly Phonics and Key Spelling Programmes. 
This term in writing, we will be learning how to create and describe a setting to add liveliness to the stories we create. This will be achieved through a focus on the four main areas of ‘Vocabulary’, ‘Connectives’, ‘Openers’ and ‘Punctuation’.
Reading this year will be a little different due to the strict guidelines of the use of resources. Instead of children having a set reading day as before, reading homework will now be heard throughout the week following the distribution of books each Monday. These will then be collected in each Friday to allow returned books to sit for 72 hours before being returned to general use. Please ensure your child brings their reading book to school every day as this allows us to complete comprehension activities relating to it throughout the week. 
*Please if you can, listen to your child read at least once a week. 
Numeracy      
This term the children will focus on number structures. This will involve the understanding of place value in numbers up to 5-digits as well as ordering and comparing numbers. Additionally, the children will be working on money with Miss McCallion.
P.E                          
Our P.E. Days will be Mondays and Fridays.
For the time being this will take place outdoors. Please take advantage of our relaxed uniform and send children to school in leggings/joggy bottoms and their polo shirts. Please also provide your child with a light waterproof jacket. Please note: All long hair should be tied back and no jewellery is permitted, please remove earrings the night before.

Homework
Homework will be given on a Monday and collected on a Friday. A homework grid will be provided each week will should provide a clear explanation of the activities to be completed.

The P4 curriculum is full and challenging and this is just a sample of what I hope to cover. Any help you can give to the pupils at home is much appreciated. I hope you find this bulletin useful.		                                                       

Miss O. Fleming			Class Teacher P4

